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Comments: As a resident of Missouri who has been visiting Colorado multiple times each year for the past 30
plus years, | wanted to express my input into the current GMAG plan.| support local businesses and hotels with
my vacation dollars. | come to CO to hike and enjoy the natural beauty, both mostly to the western slopes area
for off-road recreation opportunities, specifically single track motorcycle riding. | have always been amazed by
the current trail management system in CO, and the ability of hikers, bicycles, motorcycles, and even horses to
co-exist peacefully and purposefully. It speaks well to the forest management in place, working with the local
clubs, and recognizing that all forest users have different desires that can be met through meaningful
compromise. Recreation opportunities in these areas should be expanded further with proper management, so all
users can enjoy these areas with access, not further restricted by expanding Wilderness Areas, which see little to
no use by tax payers.

Option C appears to be the best option, as it continues in the direction of forest management that has worked for
years, for all types of forest users. It is important that the CDT remain open to all types of users al well, and
should specifically be addressed. Please consider the expansion of off road single track in the forest, not further
restriction. Thank you.



